
Announcements
	 	 Dr. Harry Dym, Chair, Dentistry and Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery Department has published a new	
	 	 book “Implant Procedures for the General Dentist, An Issue of Dental Clinics of North America.” It, 	
	 	 along with his other books, is available on Amazon.

	 	 The IT department is working on getting the Electronic Medical Record updated with patient’s clinical information 
	 	 by establishing interfaces between TBHC’s ancillary systems to TBHC’s EMR (SCM).  This will provide referring 	
	 	 physicians the ability to view all of their patient clinical documentation from TBHC’s EMR (SCM).  Some of these results to be 	
	 	 incorporated into the patients record are:  EKG’s, Stress tests, Cardiac Cath Reports,  Sleep Studies, PFT’s, Endoscopy/Colonos-	
	 	 copy,  Bariatric Studies, EEG’s, Vascular Studies and many more. This will enhance the ability to provide better patient care. 
Also, a new e-mail system will be coming soon to TBHC! We will be going live late summer. An example of the new e-mail address will be 	
gstephens@tbh.org. Stay tuned for more details.

Events
On Wednesday, May 6th The Brooklyn Hospital Center’s Department of Radiology held 	
an informative event in regards to advances in Radiation Oncology and Imaging at TBHC.  	
Showcased were exciting enhancement to services, including the state-of-the-art Varian 	
TrueBeam Linear Accelerator and the expanded PET-CT Service.

	 	 	 Join us Thursday, June 18, 2015 at 5pm - 7pm in the Cafeteria for TBHC’s Physician Open House to 	
	 	 	 showcase your department’s programs and services, new technologies and professional expertise. All of 	
	 	 	 our professional staff, credentialed practitioners and community physicians are invited to participate. 	
	 	 	 Please RSVP to Rebecca Logan, Director, Physician Relations & Network Initiatives at 718.250.6177 or 	
	 	 	 rml9004@nyp.org no later than Monday, June 15.
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Please Welcome TBHC’s NEWPractitioners
Anesthesiology
Mario Inglese, CRNA
Winston Joseph, CRNA

Emergency Medicine
Mala Trivedi, MD

Family Medicine
Gary Jean-Baptiste, MD
Calista Yong, PA

Medicine
Vladimir Gressel, MD - Rehabilitation
Belinda Lobban, NP

Madeeha Saeed, MD  - Cardiology 		
Shiraz Sandhu, DO - Nephrology
Cesare Saponieri, MD - Cardiology

OB/GYN
Judith Weinstock, MD

Orthopaedic Surgery
Joseph Fetto, MD - Division Chief

Pediatrics
Howard Rosman, MD 

Surgery
Marva Butters, DPM - Podiatry	

News & Useful Links
Physician Concierge Program 

Physician Directory

EMR Information

2015 Employee Engagement Survey

TBHC Community Physicians Web Page

http://www.amazon.com/s?ie=UTF8&page=1&rh=n:283155,p_27:Harry%20Dym%20DDS
http://www.tbh.org/community-physicians/physician-referral-concierge-service
http://www.tbh.org/sites/default/files/public_pdfs/Physician_Directory_SF_rev26.pdf
http://www.tbh.org/community-physicians/emr-info
http://survey.confirmit.com/wix4/p3072788894.aspx
http://www.tbh.org/community-physicians

